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OSHA’s Coming – Ultimate Planning Tips for a 
Successful VPP Assessment 
Thursday, March 19, 2020, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 3/19/2020 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the 
“OSHA’s Coming – Ultimate Planning Tips for a 
Successful VPP Assessment” webinar. 

This webinar focuses on coordinating on-site 
assessment details with OSHA and site personnel prior 
to an OSHA VPP assessment. This webinar also 
discusses what site personnel would be beneficial in the 
preparation process, pulling together supporting 
documentation, constructing an in-brief presentation for 
OSHA, and choosing working lunch topics. In addition, 
the webinar provides information on the final checks and 
balances before the assessment occurs 

This presentation is beneficial to personnel wanting to 
learn more about preparing for an OSHA VPP 
assessment. Attendees should have an intermediate understanding of the on-site assessment 
process prior to this webinar. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation may include: • 
Safety managers • Safety staff • VPP/Safety committee members • Managers and supervisors directly 
involved in participating in the assessment • Employees who are directly participating in the onsite 
visit. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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